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This going be the closes thing to newsletter for this month; I am still in recovery mode from both 

Covid and RSV. They have beaten me up over the past two months. I am feeling better it is a 

little tough thinking straight, no comment Marty! 

The next week is going to be a little busy in that starting on Monday I will be at the Post to 

collect money and tickets and issue additional tickets out for those who may need them. I will be 

there from 9 until about 11:30. We need to get a count on about how many tickets have been 

sold, so we can order the chickens. There is a need for baskets and donations for the basket 

raffle; the number of baskets at Ki-Po is a little thin. This a major portion of the funds raised. 

The next item is the annual Veterans Day gathering at the Veterans monument in Youngstown. 

We will meet at the Post at about 9:45, to get ready and head to the monument at about 10:45. 

We will do our thing and return to the Post for coffee and donuts after, inviting the general 

public back. I have not heard from the school about any of the kids coming; that may happen 

next week sometime and we will go from there. 

The third item is the BBQ on Saturday in which will be meeting at the Post at 9:30 and then 

heading over to the Fire hall to setup for the BBQ. We will need all hands on dock for this 

fundraiser. We will be needing people all day long for kinds of thing. An additional element to 

this we will be having the Ransomville Girl Scouts come over and help us with the clean-up. 

Good news to Al and Marty you will have some help. Be prepared to give a hand wherever 

during the day.  

The last thing on the list is we will be having the regular monthly meeting on Monday night. I 

think just to talk and go over any business before us.  

If that is not enough there is the selling of wreaths which is not going well at this time! To be 

discussed at a later date. 

Hope to see you Monday for the ticket return/pickup! 

Ed Jackson    


